SPECIAL NOTICE

In order to ensure that tap water is safe to drink, EPA prescribes regulations which limit the amount of certain contaminants
in water provided by public water systems. FDA regulations establish limits for contaminants in bottled water which

must provide the same protection for public health. Contaminants may be found in drinking water that may cause taste,
color, or odor problems. These types of problems are not necessarily causes for health concerns. For more information on
taste, odor, or color of drinking water, please contact the system’s business office. You may be more vulnerable than the
general population to certain microbial contaminants, such as Cryptosporidium, in drinking water. Infants, some elderly,

or immunocompromised persons such as those undergoing chemotherapy for cancer; persons who have undergone organ
transplants; those who are undergoing treatment with steroids; and people with HIV/AIDS or other immune system disorders
can be particularly at risk from infections. You should seek advice about drinking water from your physician or health care
providers. Additional guidelines on appropriate means to lessen the risk of infection by Cryptosporidium are available from
the Safe Drinking Water Hotline (800-426-4791). If present, elevated levels of lead can cause serious health problems,
especially for pregnant women and young children. Lead in drinking water is primarily from materials and components
associated with service lines and home plumbing. We are responsible for providing high quality drinking water, but we
cannot control the variety of materials used in plumbing components. When your water has been sitting for several hours,
you can minimize the potential for lead exposure by flushing your tap for 30 seconds to 2 minutes before using water for
drinking or cooking. If you are concerned about lead in your water, you may wish to have your water tested. Information on
lead in drinking water, testing methods, and steps you can take to minimize exposure is available from the Safe Drinking
Water Hotline or at http://www.epa.gov/safewater/lead.
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Information about Source Water Assessments

The TCEQ completed an assessment of your source water and results indicate that some of your sources are sus-
ceptible to certain contaminants. The sampling requirements for your water system are based on this susceptibility
and previous sample data. Any detections of these contaminants may be found in this Consumer Confident Report.
For more information on source water assessments and protection efforts at our system, contact Matthew Barrett at
(936) 462-7843. Our water comes from the Carrizo/Wilcox aquifers, located in Nacogdoches County.

Source Water Name Type of Water ~ Report Status Location

4-FM2112/SOFFM 1878  FM2112/S OF FM 1878 GW A Nac County
5-FM95/NOF SH7 FM 95 /N OF SH 7 GW A Nac County
6-FM 2112 FM 2112 GW A Nac County
7-0.5MI S WELL 6 0.5 MI S WELL 6 GW A Nac County
8 - PLANT 12 PLANT 12 GW A Nac County

Disinfectant Year Average Minimum Maximum | MRDL MRDLG Unit of Violation
Residual Level Level Level Measure (Y/N)

CHLORINE | 2018 1.1 0.6 1.9 0.2 4.0 ppm N Water additive used to control
microbes
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